
St. Paul Parish 
7th Annual Trunk o’ Treat 

Saturday, October 27, 2018 
6-7 PM 

 
How does it work? 

 Volunteers decorate their trunks, so kids can easily go safely from trunk to trunk for 
treats…TRUNK o’ TREAT! 

 
Car Volunteers 

 Arrive at the St. Paul Church parking lot as close to 5:15 pm as possible. You will need time to 
set up your decorations once you are parked. 

 Provide some treats for the children. You will also be given an additional supply of treats from 
donations we receive. 

 Decorate your trunk any way you’d like – be creative! For ideas, go online and search “trunk 
or treat”. Please not too scary for the little ones. You can dress up too! 

 If you want to illuminate your trunk, please remember NO candles/flames of any kind! 

 No glass decorations of any kind! 

 Your car must remain parked until the end of the event (event runs 6-7 pm) 

 If you wish to be parked next to someone, please arrive at the same time. We cannot save 
spaces. 

 
Attendees 

 All children are welcome and must be accompanied by an adult 

 Arrive between 5:30 and 6 pm and park in the Parish Green lot. Alling St will be closed to 
traffic from the lot entrance up to Grove Hill.  

 Dress in appropriate Halloween costumes – keep in mind this is a kid-friendly event! 

 Please bring a bag to collect your treats (Note: there will be allergy-safe treats!) 

 Admission is a canned good and a donation of a bag of individually wrapped candy (1 each per 
child). 

 
Registration for Car Volunteers and Attendees 
We need at least 25 cars registered to make it a go! Register online at www.stpaulkensington.org 

 
You will need to register as one of the following: 
1) Car Volunteer – Come with a decorated car and no trunk o’ treaters 
2) Car Volunteer with Trunk o’ Treaters (indicate number of children) 
3) Attendees Only – no car, but with Trunk o’ Treaters (indicate number of children) 

 

      
Questions? Contact Jen & Jay Jurgen at jjurgen561@comcast.net 

http://www.stpaulkensington.org/

